
We are looking for persons over age 55, who have experience with affordable senior
housing and connections to other residents to participate in seven meetings over the next
year. These individuals will help us shape and guide the research. Preference will be given
to residents of DC [ideally Ward 6] with experience in community meetings or public
speaking. 

The first meeting will be held in late August in Southwest, DC. Participants will be paid $50
per meeting, public transportation costs will be covered, and refreshments will be served. 

Please call to Christine at 202-350-3960 or email  healthytech@institutephi.org  to  
learn more or sign up. Space is limited. 

ADD YOUR VOICE TO
INFORM OLDER
ADULT HOUSING

Call today to find out more!

Seven meetings will be held from August
2024 to October 2025. Meetings will be
about 2-hours  in-person or by Zoom. 

COMMITMENT

This group will advise and guide
research around health,
housing, and technology in DC. 

To be eligible, you must be older than 55
years, have an income less than $63,900
per year and live in Washington, DC. 

ELIGIBILITY

In 2028, Volunteers of America (VOA) will open an innovative older adult housing development at
Buzzard Point in Southwest DC. This site will integrate technology, health, and housing to benefit a
diverse population of very low-income older adults. To make this project a success, we need input
from community members. 

BACKGROUND

This project is funded by the Humana Foundation and supported by a network of dedicated research and community partners, all working together to
make a lasting impact on the lives of older adults


